MAY 2015

A note from the President:

This month we celebrate Memorial Day, so | jushted to take a moment
of your time to pay honor to those that have sethedgreat country of ours.
Without the sacrifices of those brave men and woméro gave their all to our
nation, selflessly, without thought about what caocreed or faith they laid
down for, we would not live in the greatest courdrnyearth. We will not forget
the value of that service and we each owe it time@imories to be better
Americans, to stand beside one another, with ounitg and its best in our mind.
Nowadays it seems everything and everyone make ewtempt to divide us,
relegate us into our separate corners so that wécas on what makes us
different. That purpose only promotes those thatlfthat narrative’s agenda. |
challenge each of you, to try this month, to stefside of your corner, reach out
to another American and do something you typicalbyld not, in honor of those
fallen soldiers. Step outside your comfort zoneé stnive to be a better example
of what so many gave their lives for, a united Aiceer

That is all. Thank you.
Chuck Hubbar~ Cowtown Bowmen Preside
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Some Cowtown Bowmen representing @ Mesquite DFWSOShoot on April 11", 2015:
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I Email Questions tocowpatty @cowtownbowmen.com |

This is a new section of our newsletter that wie wge to answer frequent questions :
j regarding the club, meeting, funding for projeetsdunteer opportunities, and range and .
. facility rules. Please email all questions that yould like published to the above newsle&er
I email account and we will do our best to get theraur next monthly newsletter. I

| Question: Are the 3D animals that were stolen going todggaced? I
- Answer: Yes, we do have some 3D targets we plan to $¢dboaur 3D Practice range, but-
I only after we decide where we are going to put th&ve need to create a space at the club
° that is more secure, more easily monitored withettpgipment we have available, and less *
| likely to walk off. We also have 2D printed targetn order that will be placed on the Fielo!

| Butts for practice as well. :



2015 COWTOWN BOWMEN SHOOT SCHEDULE




Range Location

9900 Watercress Drive
Fort Worth, TX. 76108

2015 COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB OFFICER LIST

CLUB OFFICERS: EMAIL ADDRESS: PHONE:

President — Chuck Hubbard president@cowtownbowmen.com 817-709-7169
Vice President — Donnie Bowman vp@cowtownbowmen.com 682-552-3661
Secretary — Faith Wheeler daisuki.da.totoro@gmail.com 817-733-4606
Treasurer - Bob Combest bcombest@hotmail.com 682-229-0174
Membership & PR — Kevin Hubbard membership-pr@cowtownbowmen.con817-709-3236
Club Shoot Dir. — Kevin Powell Kevin powell29@yahoo.com 817-412-8152
Traditional Shoot Dir.—David Kincaid fence builder@yahoo.com 682-229-4732
ASA Shoot Dir. — Rusty Kidder rustyk54@msn.com 817-606-7898
Field Archery Dir. — Gerri Dye gerri.dye@charter.net 817-229-9335

Webmasters Glen&Celeste Salsman salsmang@yahoo.com  ceeeeeeeeee-
Cowpatty Editor - Chuck Hubbard  cowpatty@cowtownbowmen.com 817-709-7169

Lead Range Captain — Tim Whitaker ¢.t2003@yahoo.com 817-228-6839
Range Captain - Ray Garcia goincoastaltackle@gmail.com 817-296-6146
Range Captain — T.J. Schroder bowhuntert.j.21@gmail.com 817-999-0411
Range Captain — David Regozzi regozzi@hotmail.com 817-992-7801

TO CONTACT COWPATTY EDITOR WITH COMMENTS OR ARTICLE S YOU
WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED, PLEASE EMAIL US AT
COWPATTY@COWTOWNBOWMEN.COM
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SILVER CREEK MATERIALS

steward of the earth
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